BOARD AGENDA ITEM
September 13, 2022

SUBJECT:

Request for Proposals (RFP) Extensions for 2 additional years is needed
for Project Oversight

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
The following firms have request for proposals (RFP) with Aiken County
Public Schools on an annual basis. We need to extend these firms for an
additional 2-years to help with Project Oversight.

ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION:

The firms that need 2-year extensions are: Bufford Goff and Associates
(BGA), Hass & Hilderbrand, Inc., CCI Services, and CSRA Testing

RECOMMENDATION:

Allow the administration to extend these firms 2 additional years for
Project Oversight on various projects with Aiken County Public Schools.
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